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Dear parents, 
 
This Thursday 10th May, the whole school will be visiting Kirklinton Hall to explore 
the beautiful grounds as part of our topic. We will be free to have a look at the 
different garden areas, to explore the woods and to follow the fairy trail through the 
woods. We will listen to a talk by the head gardener and we will enjoy our packed 
lunch on the lawn. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.40am and returning at 2pm. Children who attend 
Nursery on a Thursday will stay all day and should be collected at 3.30pm. Lunch club 
will apply. 
 
The children should wear their school tops but can wear jeans, leggings or similar. 
They will need a light fleece / waterproof coat. They must wear sensible walking 
shoes, (no sandals), as the paths in the wood are uneven. Please send in a spare 
drink of water or juice, a plastic carrier bag to sit on and a rucksack that is big 
enough to carry their lunch.  
 
You have given your consent for this visit on the local trips permission slip signed at 
the beginning of this year.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Lynn Harrison 
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